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Statement from Governor Ronnie Musgrove Concerning The Activation of the 
Mississippi Air National Guard’s 255th Air Control Squadron 

 
 
Jackson, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove today released the following statement 
regarding the activation of the Mississippi Air National Guard’s 255th Air Control 
Squadron: 
 
“Our nation is calling on the members of the 255th Air Control Squadron to again serve 
with the honor and professionalism demonstrated during their tour in Kuwait.  We offer 
our prayers for their safety, our thanks for their service and our pride in their 
commitment.” 
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